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Hello SF Police Commission,

| am writing as a resident of San Francisco who opposes all police us of military
equipment, including "robot dogs". This is an added expense to the City--Please
question thoroughly why they need these robots and any more military equipment
including assault rifles, etc.

Police need to be on the streets, meeting with people, getting to know those in their
precinct, observing, and learning about any problems.

Thank you,
Betty Traynor

SF resident
Women's International League of Peace and Freedom (WILPF)
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